
 

From: Rob [energyhealingarts@gmail.com]

Sent: Friday, February 06, 2009 12:01 PM

To: Busch, Jim; Happy, Kim*

Subject: 11334 Larimore Leak
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Jim,  
 Here are more pictures of the 11334 Larimore leak.  It is hard to see in the pictures but there was ice 
between the meeter and the house.  If I stood on the meeter and looked at the house there was ice in 
several places that appeared to be on top of the service line.   
 
The house address next to the 11334 Larimore is 11330.  Maybe you could ask MAW to test the service 
lines to both of these addresses? 
 
Thanks Rob 
 
Kim Please add to Case # WC-2009-0277  
 


